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God is providing an exciting high impact opportunity for a Mexican Ministry 
Base in Mezcales, Mexico. Just 20 minutes from the Puerto Vallarta Airport, it 
is strategically located between Old and New Vallarta. This will provide LSMI 
with the much needed office space, housing for Short Term Missions Teams 
and our living quarters. The cost of rent here in Mexico is steadily rising and 
this move will help us get settled in for the long haul. We will be purchasing 
a lot from what used to be a mango orchard in order to begin building a 
Ministry Base. The make up of the community in general is poor and low 
income seasoned with a couple of foreigners and middle class Mexican 
families. We hope to break ground this July as the Lord provides the building 
materials and construction teams.

The need is great here in Mezcales and we want to reach out to our new 
community. While visiting people in the neighborhood we came across four 
families huddled together under one roof in a 500+/- square ft area. It was 
partitioned with sheets hanging from clothes lines providing each family with 
a the bare minimal sense of privacy. The ladies of the house, Martina, Paulina, 
Maria and Lucrecia gave us a warm welcome and expressed gratitude for our 
desire to help their children by feeding them body, soul and spirit through the 
LSMI Sponsor A Child Assistance Program.

The move out of the city into a more rural developing area will mean that we 
will need to bring our 1998 GMC Jimmy to Mexico. 
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This year the Mexican government is only allowing 
1998 vehicles to be Nationalized into Mexico (imported, 
tagged and registered). We need to take advantage 
of this window of opportunity to take our vehicle into 
the country. That means that we will need to replace 
our stateside ministry transportation with a reliable 4 
passenger vehicle that we can use for itineration and 
office purposes. We cannot take the Jimmy to Mexico 
until we have a dependable vehicle donated or the 
funds to purchase a good used vehicle. We will also 
need around $2,500 dollars for import fees, Mexican 
tags, transportation to Mexico and a few needed 
repairs. If you or anyone you know has a reliable 4 
passenger vehicle that they would like to donate please 
let us know.

Prayer Requests:

Keep the development of our Mexican Ministry base 
along with our transportation needs in your PRAYERS. 
We know that the Lord of the Harvest provides all that 
we need in order to expand His kingdom.

Together we are Life Savers!

All contributions are tax deductible
Make checks payable to L.S.M.I.
(Lee Short Ministries International)

A New Frontier!

Mission Mezcales...

Mezcales, Mexico
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